
 

St. Brigid’s Parish, Blanchardstown Newsletter  
The Feast of Corpus Christi—6th June 2021 

***The Path Ahead***  

At present the following schedule of Masses applies. 
Monday—Friday Mass  10.00am  
preceded by the Rosary at 9.35am   

The church will open at 9.30am and close at 3pm for sanitising 
Saturday Vigil Mass at 7.00pm (no morning Mass) 

Sunday Mass at 10.30am* and 12 noon 
Sunday Mass obligation is suspended—due to number  

restrictions (max. 50 in each section of the church)—
please consider a week-day instead.   

*also broadcast on Phoenix FM— 92.5Mhz  
 Online Holy Hour—  no longer broadcast 
A very special thanks to Mary and Larry, for 

these wonderful prayerful, reflective  
hours throughout the lockdown 

Join us online for any of our Masses at  
www.blanchardstownparish.ie/webcam 

 
 

ARRANGEMENTS FOR OTHER CHURCH SERVICES  
 

 

Weddings & Funerals – A maximum of 50 people  
Baptism, First Communion and Confirmation - 

postponed for the present. 
 

Readings for 6th June 2021 
1st: Exodus 24: 3-8 

Psalm: 115    R/ The cup of salvation I will raise; 
   I will call on the Lord’s name. 
2nd: Hebrews 9: 11-15 

Gospel Acclamation: Alleluia, alleluia!   
I am the living bread which has come down from 
heaven, says the Lord  
Anyone who eats this bread will live forever Alleluia 
Gospel:  Mark 14: 12-16, 22-26 

 Some advice for returning to Mass:  
• Do your best not to block the doors entering & leaving.  
• Sanitize your hands on entry—masks are obligatory.  
• Please cooperate with volunteer stewards and follow 
directions for receiving Holy Communion  
• Please leave patiently and promptly after Mass.  
• Please be aware of physical distance at all times. 
• Remember: hand sanitiser can be flammable— ensure 
your hands are completely dry before lighting candles.  

An Ignatian Year opened on Thursday 20 May 
2021 the anniversary of Ignatius' injury at 
Pamplona and conclude on Sunday 31 July 
2022, the feast of Saint Ignatius. A highpoint 
of the celebration will be Saturday 12 March 
2022, the fourth centenary of the canonisation of Ignatius 
and Francis Xavier. The year will be marked in a number of 
ways. For more information see  www.manresa.ie  

PARISH CONTACTS:  Fr. Mangan: 8213660  Fr. Drescher: 5384969 Jim Adams (Deacon) 0862232411  
 Michael O’Connor (Deacon) 0872941729 Máirín Keegan (Pastoral Worker)8115414  Sacristy: 8238354  

Parish Office: 8115412   email: office@blanchardstownparish.ie website: www.blanchardstownparish.ie 
https://www.facebook.com/St-Brigids-Parish-Blanchardstown-944438662375848/   

Congratulations to Fr. Cyril on the 40th  
Anniversary of his Ordination 

Sunday 13th June. 

Join us for Mass online on  
Sunday 13th at 10.30  

as we celebrate this momentous  
occasion in the life of Fr. Cyril 

A poem for today—There is still Hope 

Robert Longley 

Monthly outdoor collection 

resumes next weekend—

12th/13th June.  Please be 

as generous as you can. 

http://www.blanchardstownparish.ie/webcam
https://manresa.us3.list-manage.com/track/click?u=08263aaa5e2c1f14e934b6b21&id=645c8c9a24&e=e111cfde99
https://www.facebook.com/St-Brigids-Parish-Blanchardstown-944438662375848/


Intentions 5th/6th  June 

Sat 7pm - 

   Sun. 

10.30am 
Monica O’Neill 

12 noon  
Frances & Eddie Gleeson 

   Children’s 
 Corner  
In the Gospel this week  
Jesus sends two of his friends to 
find a place where he knows 
they can have a meal together, 
to celebrate the Passover. The 
friends go there and get  
everything ready for the meal, 
which they will have with Jesus 
and his special friends. During 
the meal, Jesus blesses the food 
and then takes the bread and 
wine and shares it with  
everyone. 

A Prayer to say  Jesus, you showed us how to 

share what we have with others. Please help me to 
share too. Amen. 

       We remember our recently deceased 

 

 

 

Caring for our  
Common Home as Brothers and Sisters 

 
 
  

to provide a clean water supply for the  
children of the Fraternité Primary School in the 

Parish of Saint Louis de Montfort,  
Port-au-Prince, Haiti  

has exceeded its target !! 

 
 

Cheque for 
€9,070.70  

presented to  
Sr. Teresa  

(La Sainte Union 
sisters) on behalf 

of the parish 
 

 

 
Thank you all so very much  

for your generosity 

Viatores Christi, a faith-based development organisation 
that has specialised in the recruitment, training and  
deployment of overseas volunteers since 1960, has just 
launched, along with partner agencies in Volunteering for 
Humanity, a new Online Discussion Forum. This Forum is 
an online community that is free for everyone to join and to 
start discussions about volunteering - how to become a  
volunteer; to share stories and to find volunteering  
opportunities such as the #EUAVI. To learn more about the 
forum go to our website www.vcvolunteers.ie  

Our Parish Project—May, 2021 

Online Theology Open Day, is this for you? The Priory  
Institute provides online Theology courses to degree level. 
Attend Saturday lectures in Tallaght or from the comfort  
of your own home.  Email enquiries@prioryinstitute.com  
to find out more about our Online Open Day on 19 June. 
 

This is the link to register for the Online Open Day 
https://prioryinstitute.com/events/priory-institute-open-day 

 

Caring for our Common Home—our planet 
 

This is our moment 
 

We are the  
generation that can 

make peace with  
nature.  Let us be  

active, not anxious. 
Let us be bold, not 

timid. 

Green our cities,  
rewild our gardens,  

change our diets, 

 clean up our rivers and coast 

http://www.vcvolunteers.ie
mailto:enquiries@prioryinstitute.com
https://prioryinstitute-dot-yamm-track.appspot.com/Redirect?ukey=1tjDPBahx5AkljfKgfehOuOInL2JFKmAJGs2-YYbIVdg-0&key=YAMMID-36732943&link=https%3A%2F%2Fprioryinstitute.com%2Fevents%2Fpriory-institute-open-day

